## CU Presidential Search [1]

October 22, 2021 by Faculty Council Communications Committee [2]

The presidential search is underway and The CU Board of Regents (BOR) has begun the committee selection process. To keep constituents, including faculty, informed on the latest developments in the CU Presidential Search, BOR launched a search website [3] intended to serve as the primary communication vehicle.

The website provides details pertaining to the role of the President, the search process and search guiding principles, as well as the ways in which the BOR seeks to engage constituents from inside and outside the university for insight about what people want to see in the next president of the University of Colorado. Most importantly, the website provides stakeholders the opportunity to offer <a href="feedback">feedback</a> [4]--from thoughts on the search process to input on the qualities you would like to see in the next president--publicly or anonymously.

## **Display Title:**

CU Presidential Search

Send email when Published:

No

Source URL:https://www.cu.edu/blog/faculty-council-newsletter/cu-presidential-search

## Links

[1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/faculty-council-newsletter/cu-presidential-search

[2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/faculty-council-newsletter/author/27578 [3] https://www.cu.edu/presidential-search [4] https://www.cu.edu/presidential-search/forms/feedback